
 
 

 

22 June 2022 

 

 

 

Dear families 

As you will be aware, our Year 11 Prom will be taking place on Thursday 30 June at the Park Hotel in Netherton. 

Having recently visited the venue with Mrs Dally to finalise the details I can tell you that we are looking forward to 

the event as much as I am sure your son / daughter is.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to give you some more clarity around the timings and details for the day: 

 

6.00pm  Arrive at school 

 

6.30pm  Coaches will depart from the school car park 

It is essential that students are punctual or the coach will have to leave without them. 

 

6.45pm  Arrive at the venue 

 

8.00pm  Meals are served 

 

11.00pm Prom finishes and all students board the coaches 

 

11.15pm  Coaches arrive back to school. Students are met by families 

 

Prom is an exciting and memorable way to celebrate your son / daughter’s time at Fazakerley High School / Dixons 

Fazakerley Academy. Let me be very clear, however, excellent behaviour is expected at all times and there will be 

a zero tolerance policy towards alcohol or other substances. Families will be called to pick up students where 

contraventions take place. We would very much appreciate your support in this.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Swift 

Head of Year 11 

 


